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14 March 2024 
 
 
T Peters 
fyi-request-26087-c6a75e8d@requests.fyi.org.nz.  
 
Tēnā koe  
 
Official information Act request 

 
I refer to your official information request dated 13 March 2024 for the following information: 
 
“I refer to this article: https://www.msn.com/en-nz/news/national/why-predator-reinvasion-fears-have-been-raised/ar-
BB1jMLtJ 
 
I'd like to make an official information request for, 
- all communications, including confirmation/approvals relating to the extra $5m per year from a Budget 2022 
allocation to DOC that has been directed to Predator Free 2050 Ltd 
- all communications, including confirmation/approvals relating to the extension of JFN money by two years.” 
 
We will endeavour to respond to your request as soon as possible and in any event no later than 12 April 2024, being 
20 working days after the day your request was received by us. If we are unable to respond to your request by then, 
we will notify you of an extension of that timeframe.  
 
Your request is being handled by myself. If you have any queries, please feel free to contact me on 027 280 7088 or via 
email. If any additional factors come to light which are relevant to your request, please do not hesitate to contact me 
so that these can be taken into account.  
 
Ngā mihi, 
 

 
 
Svea Cunliffe-Steel 
Governance Director 
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